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This has been an exciting Month! 

 We have moved 5 loads up to the mountains, one and possibly two scheduled yet to go. 

 We were blessed by the Women of First Baptist Church who provided a scrumptious lunch for us on 

one of our packing days and it was such a blessing.  Thank you so much. 

 We helped three families that lost their homes to fire and we blessed to be able to help them with items 

that they required to get relocated.  

 We have planned our kickoff for the 2021 backpack ministry, and we are hoping all the churches will 

help in this badly needed ministry.  We have 1751 back packs to provide to the mountain children.  The kickoff 

is May 20, 2021 from 1-3 PM in the back room of the Association office.  Won’t you be a part of this exciting 

times?  Please join us.   

 We have an urgent need for men to help us pick up furniture from people who cannot deliver it.  Please 

call Pete at 478-396-9316 or Phyllis at 478-396-9065 if you would be willing to work one morning a week and 

you have a pickup truck that you could pick up items in.  You can set your own schedule.  Thanks for your 

prayerful consideration. 

 
 
  P.S. Take a look at our Web page at RBA Appalachian Mountain Ministry. 

https://www.rbaappalachianministry.com/  

Pete Soots—478-396-9316—Petesoots6@gmail.com  

Phyllis Johnson—478-396-9065—jgjplj38@windstream.net  


